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CSD Minutes
Meeting of 11 October 1983

E. CSD New Accounts (Canmercial & Rental): President Worsnop reported he is

working on a proposal based on assessed valuation and water usage. The

question of charging rental properties higher service fees has been raised. The

General Manager noted that fees should be set based on the benefits/services being

rendered to the property. Information only, no action rEquired at this time.

F. District Objectives/General Manager Evaluation: A closed meeting will be held

with the Directors and the General Manager at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, October 25, 1983

in the District Offices.

G. Sewer System Capital Improvements: With respect to the Gallop Basin,

Director Barbier surrmarized that inasmuch as the Board has made a concerted effort

and attempt to present the gravity proposal, and the property owners have not

responded affirmatively, the Board feels they have satisfied their rEquirements and,

therefore, is dropping the matter. The members of the Board con=red.

1. Ad Hoc Committee on Maintenance: Director Trager read aloud the Committee

report, which report by reference is incorporated herein. General Manager Smith

stated he would like to recomnend going ahead with the implementation of the

recanmendations even earlier than the Committee has recomnended, even if it rEquires

holding closed session to iron out personnel problems. President Worsnop con=red,
with the General Manager's recanmendation.

J. Ad Hoc Canrnittee on Administration: President Worsnop will initiate a meeting

with the Presidents of each of the Associations and the ISMWC -to pursue this matter.

L. Fire Chief's Report/police-Fire Public Safety: Chief Allen of the ISVFD

reported that he would like the Board to drop the matter of an office of public

safety at this time, due to a lack of personnel. Director Spahr stated he is still

in favor of the concept and would like to see it implemented when feasible. It would

be well to wait until a new chief of police has been hired.

IX. NEW BUSINESS:

B. Transfer of Funds from General Fund to PD: - Director Barbier moved that

the Board transfer sufficient funds from the general fund to the police department

fund to cover legal expenses attendant to the resignation of former Chief Bailey and

l:::oDsultant Anderson's study. The motion was seconded by Director Spahr and upon

vote carried.

C. Resolution 6-83 Statute of Limitations on Discipline Appeal: Moved by

Director Barbier, seconded by Director Spahr that the Board approve adoption of the

proposed resolution. Upon vote the motion carried.
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